
April 11, 1930
My dear Sir Arthur

Ho application has ever been made to our Caput

by the Evangelical Christian Union for permission to use the name 

of the University of Toronto for one of its branch organisations.

All that we have is the Student Christian Association of the University.

I hope that they will not approach us for the use of the name as it might 

be difficult for us as a State university to decide between the relative 

merits of the S.C.A. and this fundamentalist organisation. Some of their 

literature has been sent to me recently, and it is very much what I expected 

to find from the information that I had as to the views that were held by 

a group of students who for a year or two have been associated here as a 

branch of this movement. As I have just said it might be difficult for 

us to make a logical distinction between the two types of work, however 

strongly my sympathies run with the other.

With kind regards, I am,

Yours sincerely,

President.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Q.


